Anthony’s last day is today

Motion to accept minutes – Cynthia, 2nd by Montaja 

Announcements:

Community Care’s Annual Conference is Tuesday May 7th at Omni William Penn – formal registration coming soon.

Steering Committee Updates:

· Working on inclusion workshop – Curtis Upsher will conduct the workshop for steering committee members

· AHCI seat on steering committee is open, but will be filled by Topaz Calloway from AHCI who is their office recovery coordinator

· Still looking for a technology coordinator and a QI co-chair.  Mike McCartney is leaving NAMI and will no longer be attending the Quality Committee.  

Saralynn asked if we could start the ACCR Quality Committee meeting at 10 am so that  Meeti  can join.  Community Care staff will request the room so the meeting can start at 10 am.  New meeting time would be 10 am to 11:30 am on the first Friday of each month starting in April.  The website needs to be updated with this time change.

Next Project:

The topic of social isolation was discussed, and ways to develop meaningful connections.  Paul discussed positive deviance which is a way to identify strengths within a community and figure out how to strengthen those to use with the community.  Cynthia has researched social isolation and all of the negative health impacts it can have, and that both social disconnectedness and perceived isolation can impact both behavioral and physical health.  The group discussed possibly focusing on raising awareness around the negative impact on health.  Identify resources, support groups, creating a brochure regarding social isolation.  Our group could also focus on reaching out to providers to talk about how they can help those who are socially isolated.  

The group discussed a teen space in the East End neighborhood called “Connect Center” and how we may tie in our project with their efforts.

In order to raise social awareness, we could create a positive campaign slogan which identifies our message and utilize pamphlets and our website to promote social connectedness and awareness on social isolation.  Community Care could publish a member newsletter article on social isolation.  The group discussed whether we should target the aging population or all ages.  The group also discussed convening a workshop or community meeting/gathering to discuss the topic and raise awareness.  Also the committee could reach out and invite providers, consumers, social rehabs, psych rehabs, CTT advisory groups, and perhaps a provider could host the community meeting.  DHS has a similar process for obtaining feedback from the community.  We could convene these meetings so that we could come up with next steps.  

Next meeting we will develop a structure around the topic of social isolation and how to best educate and reach out to communities.  

